
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

BOARD OF BAR EXAMINERS - PROCESSING FEES FOR 

CREDIT CARD TRANSACTIONS 

As of July 1, 2019, the processing fee assessed in conjunction with credit card 

payments to the Board of Bar Examiners will be calculated based on a percentage of 

the transaction amount. The Supreme Court approved this percentage-based 

processing fee, which is part of the Judiciary's implementation of the State contract for 

credit card processing services. 

Credit card payments, where applicable, will continue to be accepted using VISA, 

MasterCard, American Express or Discover. Payments made to the Board of Bar 

Examiners by certified or corporate check or money order will continue to be accepted 

without the additional fee. 

The online customer payment pages for credit card transactions previously were 

modified as part of the rollout of the new credit card system. 

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to Mary Patterson, Board of Bar 

Examiners, at Mary.Patterson@njcourts.gov or at 609-815-2911 ext. 52271 . 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: June 24, 2019 


